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City of Boston, Massachusetts

Office of the Mayor
Michelle Wu

May 13, 2022

The Honorable Alex Geourntas
Office of the City Clerk

1 City Hall Plaza

Room 601

Boston, MA 02201

Dear Mr. Clerk,

Pursuant to the authority vested in me by Chapter 114 of the Acts of 1878, as amended, I hereby
reappoint the following Member to the Boston Public Library Board of Trustees:

Evelyn Arana-Ortiz, of 185 Manthorne Road West Roxbury, Massachusetts 02132.

This Member will serve a term expiring on May 1, 2027, provided that members may continue to
serve until a replacement member is appointed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

-—

o
Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston



